
National Federation of Indian Railwaymen
3, CHELMSFORD ROAD, NEW DELHI . 1 1O 055

. Affiliated to : lndian NationalTrade Union Congress (INTUC) &
International Transport Workers' Federation (lTF)

No. IV/MACPS/0912020

The Secretary (E)o

Railway Board,
New Delhi

NFIR Registration No. : RTU/Nnnl31 12012

Dated: 0610612020

Dear Sir,

Sub: Grant of financial upgradation under MACPS to JE/P. Way in Railways-reg.

Ref: (i) NFIR's PNM Item No. 28/2012 & 53/2016.
(ii) Railway Board's letter No. PC-IJ.Il2}lzlFE-IIl2 dated 03/0712013 (RBE

No.6412013).
(iii) NFIR's letter No. turtt:#10*?3Yo dated ret03t2020.

Kind attention of Railway Board is invited to NFIR's letter No. IV/MACPS 10912020 dated
19 / 03 12020 (copy enclosed).

NFIR reiterates that those Sr. P. Way Supervisors upgraded to the post of JEIP. Way as a
result of merger w.e.f. 3'd July, 2013 should be granted financial upgradation under MACPS in terms
of Para 5 of Annexure to Board's letter No. PC-V/2009/ACP2 dated 10/0612009 (DoP&T O.M.
dated 19th May, 2009) and clarification No. 31 issued by the Railway Board vide instructions
contained in RBE No. 24/2002 dated 1910212002 for reckoning the entire service of P. Way
Supervisors/JE P. Way for the purpose of financial upgradation under MACPS.

NFIR, once again requests the Railway Board to kindly expedite action for granting financial
upgradation under MACPS to those P. Way Supervisors upgraded as JE/P. Way as a result of merger.

Yours faithfully,

Copy forwarded to the Executive Director/PC-I, Railway Board, DFCC Building, Pragati Maidan,
Metro Bhavan, New Delhi for information and necessary action please.
Copy to the General Secretaries of affiliated Unions of NFIR.
Media CentreA{FIR.
File No. 2812012 (PNM).
FileNo.5312016 (PNM).
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EARLY DETECTION OF HIV / AIDS - PROLONGS QUALITY OF LIFE


